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Dear families,

Thank you to all families for supporting our school dress code. It is great to s
children in school uniform and creates a sense of belonging. It also means there ¢
be no arguments in the morning abowhat they are wearing. You may find, as the y«
progresseshat a jumper gets lost or that load of washing that was put out to dry,
not. A quick diary note or email to let teachers know would be fantastic.

It has been a pleasure to observe our erclasses, 6/7, so settled and our team
student leaders working together so well this early in the year.

At the other end of theschool, our new foundation children are settled and enjoying school life.
morning | listened in on some letter blending and it was lovely to hear foundation children being
to blend three letter words so early. Reading is an essential skilliféorahd remains our Site
Improvement Focus for 2021. This year all main building classes will engage in Initialit to supp
development of the reading code. We look forward to sharing their progress with you.

As we come to the end of week 3, anotieK 2 NI ¢ SS1>X LQR tA{1S (2
concern about children walking out of class, refusing to go back to class after a break, not fol
reasonable instructions, refusing to have a go at learning tasks, swearing at each otharaksing
their frustrations through violence and swearing at adults. Schools are places of learning. Our vit
Mulga Street is to be a safe and calm environment where all children can be successful. V
endeavour to try and engage them backamiasswith some calming time and reconnection strategie
and support them to have a go at learning tgsksur support is vital. We may ask you to come in &
help us reengage them into the classroom or a quiet space, or we may ask you to come aheak
home. Families working with the school enables the best outcomes. If you have any concerns,
aLISI 1 SAGK &2dz2NJ OKAt RQa Oflaa GSIFOKSNI Ay (tf

Toys coming to school is becoming a problem. They are precious |
children love to play with and share but they are becoming a distrac
in class and causing arguments or sadness when they get lost or bi
in tAhe yard.| would qsk that all toys stay h(,)me,AincIuding balls. We ol o Sovernment
KSFNE WIS 02dz3Ku OuUKS ol ftf az
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Check bags regularly as toys often find their way imthe
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Principal News (cont.)

I am looking forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday next week as we open the school for éor loour
acquaintance eveningPlease come and say hello between 5.30pm and 6.30pm. It is a very
opportunity to come iny SS G & 2 dzNJ OK A f dofhér stadffatiValga StieBtht OfnSvaldvill hyld
the AGM of the Governing Council and nominate new members, everyone is welcome to attend. /
meeting will followto elect office bearers.

Mardi McClintock
Respect Safety Trust

Important Dates

16" February Acquaintarce Night5:30pm¢ 6:30pm
Governing Council Annual General MeetidgdOpm

26" February Final payment due for Noorla Yo Long Excursion
2"d Instalment of school fees due

19" March Final paymentdue for Year 7 Aquatic Camp

26" March 3" Instalment of school fees due

29" March ¢ 15t April Year 7 Aquatic Camp

2nd April ¢ 5 April Easter

9t April Last Day of School

Acquaintance Night / Governing Council AGM

OurAcquaintance Night will be held Tuesday Februa#y, #idm 5:306:30pm. This is a great opportunity
G2 YSSG &2dzNJ OKAt RQ& G(GSI OKSNE SELX 2NB GKSANJI «
KFE@S R2y S T2N iKSA NisWaakalfmediritgréetiekeNifig@nd if gou feet itisn ®
necessary, please arrange amordRirs LJG K YSSUAyYy 3 S6AGK @2dz2NJ OKAf R¢
time.

We ask that everyone wehattends remembers to sign in using the COVID safe QR codes latatedf
our entrances. A manual sign in sheet is available upon request.
We also request that no more than four adults are in a classroom space, in addition to the classroon

teacher to support us with social distancing requirements. 3@,"33@: 3
& S %
|

2S gAff +ftaz2 FAFAY 0SS 2FFSNAY3I | Wt aalLR2NI wl
local business. This will be drawat the Governing Council meeting.

The Parent Club Wibe providing a BBQ with sausagel drinksfor $2 each.

The Governing Cogil Annual General Meeting will be held from 7pm on the same evening and we as
that anyone who has an interest in supporting the governance of the school come along and volunte
support. The governing council is jointly responsible with the Printpatrategic planning, determining
school policies and instruction, consulting and approving on budgets as well as other functions as
ySOSaalNE® LGQa | INBFG 2L NIdzyAde G2 K @S |

Hope to seg/ou there.

Respect Safetyrust



School Interviews

Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be
held shortly.
Watch this space for details on booking an

interview.

Student Wellbeing

G D

Absences

If your child will be absent frorechool please notify the school office or the class teacher. To notify the
office, please either phone or use the School Stream App. Open School Stream, select 'Forms' follov
'‘Absentee Form'. Please ensure you fill out each section including thésatalshe and reason for absence
To notify the class teacher please email them or write a note in your child's/children’s diary or
communication book. For absences longer than 5 days, a form must be completed and is available fi
front office.

KestonGreen
Student Wellbeing Leader

Materials & Services Charge

A reminder that the Materials & Services Charge (school fees) are now due. If you have not applied fo
Card and believe you may be eligible, please collect a School Card form from the Fromr@&icean aply
online. Visitwww.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard

School Card must be applied for every year.

Thank you to those families who have made arrangements with the school to pay the fees by instalm
If you wish to pay by instalment please speak to Sarah Holloway (Finance Officer) ASAP. Pleas
hesitate to contact Sarah if you have any issnaggard to the payment of school fees.

BANK DETAILS

Account Name: Mulga Street Primary School Council Inc
Bank: Commonwealth Bank of Australia
BSB: 065504

Account Number: 10362131

52y Qi F2NBSO (G2 R2¢eyf2IR GKS v{wH

app in the appstore, tis is an easier payment option we are making availabl
parents to pay for school/preschool/music fees, uniforms, excursions, incul
and pay for lunches from our canteen. For more information on how to in: L
please contact the front offe MastorPass @
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PCW News

Talking with your Children

Talking with your children develops great communication, which allows you to build trus¢sseéfim and
strong positive relationships.

Children learn a great deal from thgiarents when we talk with them. In many ways, it is through
conversations that children get a real sense of who we are. It is by talking with children that we imp
some of our knowledge, ideas, wisdom, thoughts and values, as well as how we get astamiiag into
their worlds and how they think. Children learn so much from their parents when they have quality ti
conversation.

| SFfGKe NBflIGA2yaKALIA 6AGKAY | FlLYAfE& IINB AY
strong family réationships support children to cope with challenges and to learn to be independent.

Getting conversations going with children can be challenging. Busy schedules, homes designed for
individual enjoyment rather than group living, and children that clanatggsome of the blockers to

conversation that parents meet. Therefore, you may need to be a little cunning, a little proactive anc
little inventive to get conversation going at home.

Here are five ideas to help you create more conversation within |ytamily:
1. Turn off the TV (and other screengd)lost homes have a range of electronic screens «
that you compete with to get their attention. Do not be afraid to take control of those ™ ‘
screens and create a little conversational space. Start with a séreerday each week or screéree

hour each day if you are a home full of screen junkies.

2. Turn on the T\(and other screens). If you cannot beat them, join them. Some television programs
provide great conversational fodder particularly for olderRmMB Y 'y R GSSyad ¢ KA.
J2Ay3 G2 gAY ! dzZAGNIEAlLY LR2fKEX aogKFG KIFLLWSY
l dzZAGNF E ALYy LR2f K¢

3. Eattogetheratatablet KS FIF YAt & GKFIG Srda G23a3SGKSNJ Gt
strong food culture (i.e. they love food and value the whole eating experience) have strong bonds.M
mealtimes special and insist that children sit until everyone finishe®rdttan they eat all their peas.
Avoid turning mealtimes into food fights that you cannot win.

4.Take partinanactivityL ¥ &AAGGAYy3 FyYyR OKFGOAY3I Aa y20 &2
moving. Boys will often talk when they walk or ptyconsider getting some action happening. When
their hands are busy the tongues will often loosen up.

5. Spend time togetherSitting together in a car, washing dishes and playing a game can provide
opportunities for talk. Every family has their own wafygetting the talk happening. Figure out what wor
for you and make sure it happens. In busy modern families, you do need to work at communication.
Parenting is challenging, you have to work hard at family.

Pam Young
Pastoral Care Worker

Library News

SCHOLASTIC Book Fairs
COMING IN MARCH
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Reading continues to be sieide focus at Mulga Street Primary School in 2021 and an integral part o
site improvement journey. Reading is a complex process that involves both learning to decode te;
learningtoY 1S YSFyAy3 FNRY (SEGaod .SAy3a +oftS (2
their development of broader literacy skills, and to their future successful participation in society, incl
the workforce.

It is important that children pracse reading every night. The books your child/ren bring home from sc
should be read with ease allowing them to consolidate and practise the skills they are explicitly taugh
classroom. Children in Years 4 to 7 should have brought home take hesders this week or thei
classroom teacher should have discussed appropriate reading homework. Children in Year 1 to 3 w
to bring home readers from Monday, Week 4.

How can | support my child with reading at home?

Take the time to listen tgour child read on a regular basis, such as at bedtime or after a snack wher
come home from school. If possible, provide a quiet place with no distractions so they can focus on t
at hand. Try not to rush this time with your child.

It is impor@ant that children hear older family members read to thebhis helps them to hear the languag
written in books and learn how to take in new information. Talking to children about different or unt
words helps to develop their curiosity about language and the sounds within words. Children who ar
to at home ¢ or read at home themselveseven if just for a few minutes every day, can make far gre:
progress than those who do not.

Jess Hill
Literacy Ceordinator

School Communication

If you have not already done so, please consider downloading the School Stream app on your phone
a free App which you are able to download to your phone and is dedicated to Mulga Street Primary
YR GKS a2dzyid DFYOASNI / KAf RNByQa / SyiNBSo®

This App allows for electronic forms permission such as absentees, events, newsletter, classroom 1
and sharing.

# Download on the GETITON
& App Store | ‘ ’ GooglePIay]

Download instructions:

1. Go to the App Store and 2. Open the app and type 3. Make sure you agree to
download "School Stream™ to the school's name into the Push Notifications when
your phone. search bar to load the prompted.

school's profile.

@ schoolstream A it
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Community News

RESILIENT GIRLS

Resilient Girls Bush Camps use nature activities, games,
craft & engaging group discussions to assist with
personal growth.

Girls will be guided in new experiences to assist with
‘growing up' & independence as they ready to
transition into womanhood.

Girls will learn more about their Self identity, Mind &
Body Self-care, and Confidence, and skills to assist
A 2 day & night camping retreat for girls aged 10 - 12. them to adapt & thrive in their changing relationships
Mentoring girls in their confidence through learning and worlds
about Self |dentity, Wellbeing, their changing body & Camp Package Includes:

Nutritious meals - Camping equipment - Yoga - Craft -

social world. Assisting mothers to best support and Natlite achivilies =lournal wrifligl& aFi’ - Darce
increase connection with their pre-teen girls Experienced, nurturing Child safe facilitators
12 - 14th March 2021 - Limestone Coast, SA Camps near Adelaide, Port Lincoln, Mount Gambier ,
Location TBC 30 mins NW of Mt Gambier Clare, SA and Melbourne, VIC

Louise is a Registered Counsellor, Outdoor
Educator & mother with 20 years experience
delivering nature based personal development
programs with a generous heart
JOIN US in 2020/21 for more
CONNECTION RETREATS for PARENTS

daughters & sons 8 - 18 year olds

& b
N L\ —

ENQUIRIES AND BOOKINGS Ph: LOUISE 0431396878 4
ENQUIRIES AND BOOKINGS CALL LOUISE 0431396878

UNDER 13
GIRLS NEEDED

2008 - 2013 BORN

TRAINING: WEDNESDAY'S
£5:30-6:30

FOR MORE INFORMATION
PLEASE CONTACT:

ARLI HOCKEY: 0403913199

APRIL HOCKEY: 0432915339

¥
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P &
m EAST GAMBIER JUNIOR FOOTBALL m

CLUB
(EGJFC)

JUNIOR FOOTBALL REGISTRATION NIGHT
THURSDAY 11'" FEBRUARY 2021
AT EAST GAMBIER FOOTBALL CLUB (McDonald Park)

EAST GAMBIER JUNIOR FOOTBALL WELCOMES ALL NEW AND RETURNING
PLAYERS TO A REGISTRATION NIGHT AND COACHING CLINIC WITH THE EAST
GAMBIER SENIOR FOOTBALL GROUP

COME ALONG AND REGISTER FOR THE 2021 SEASON

JUNIOR FOOTBALL TEAMS

Under 12 E (Players turning 8 in 2021)
Under 12 D (Players turning 9 in 2021)
Under 12 C (Players turning 10 in 2021)
Under 12 B (Players turning 11 in 2021)
Under 12 A (Players turning 12 in 2021)
Under 14
Under 16

Enquiries to: Grant Spooner

0428 287 983

Note: EAST GAMBIER AUSKICK will commence in term 2. More information
will be provided closer to the date.
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